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PRESS RELEASE 

STAFF OF PARLIAMENT CELEBRATES FIRST DIRECTOR GENERAL 
 
Today 06/08/2021 in Committee Room One, Staff of the Parliament of Sierra Leone were in 
celebratory mood for the Director General of Parliament, Mrs Finda Findosia Fraser. 
 
It was organized by DePAC, where she served as Director before her appointment as Director 
General by the Parliamentary Service Commission. 
 
Many staff including Directors, Deputy Directors and Heads of Units were in attendance to 
celebrate her new appointment. 
 
Directors, Deputy Directors and Heads of Units who spoke recognized her hard work, 
commitment and dedication to duty in light of meeting her targeted goals and objectives. 
 
Her husband and daughter were also in attendance. 
 
Development Partners including UNDP, EU and WFD recognized her commitments to duty and 
wished her well in her new appointment. 
 
Deputy Clerk II, Cyril King recognized her hard work and said she had toiled and have been 
rewarded for her passion and dedication to duty. 
 
In appreciating the surprised celebration by the staff of DePAC she had led over the years, she 
thanked her husband for his support, the leadership and administration of Parliament and 
assured that she would do her best to take Parliament to the corporate realms in order to 
effectively discharge its duties in light of effective and efficient service delivery to the people of 
Sierra Leone. 
 
A presentation of gift to the Director General climaxed the occasion. 
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